
 

Notice 

Date: June 18, 2018 

To: General Authorities; General Auxiliary 
Presidencies; Area Seventies; Stake, Mission, 
and District Presidents; Bishops and Branch Presidents 

From: Priesthood and Family Department 

Subject: Hymns and Children’s Songbook Revisions 
 

Sacred music has been important to Latter-day Saints from the earliest days of 
the Restoration. Hymns and children’s songs teach gospel doctrine and can unify 
Church members. 

Under the direction of the First Presidency, committees have been assembled to 
recommend revisions to the current hymnbook and children’s songbook. When the 
revisions are complete, there will be one hymnbook and one children’s songbook, 
offering the same hymns and songs in all languages. The new collections will be 
created over the next several years to reflect the needs of members around the world. 

Members will be encouraged through various communication channels to visit 
newmusic.lds.org to learn about this effort. There they can give feedback about the 
current music and can submit new original hymns, children’s songs, and lyrics to be 
considered for inclusion in the revised collections. 

https://www.lds.org/music/new-music?lang=eng


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This notice is being translated and will be distributed to units identified as Afrikaans, Albanian, Armenian, Bulgarian, 
Cambodian, Cebuano, Chinese, Chinese (Simplified), Croatian, Czech, Danish, Dutch, Estonian, Fijian, Finnish, French, German, 
Greek, Haitian, Hungarian, Ilokano, Indonesian, Italian, Japanese, Kekchi, Korean, Latvian, Lithuanian, Malagasy, Marshallese, 
Mongolian, Norwegian, Polish, Portuguese, Romanian, Russian, Samoan, Spanish, Swahili, Swedish, Tagalog, Tahitian, Thai, 
Tongan, Ukrainian, and Vietnamese. If leaders need this notice in languages not listed above, they may contact the Area 
Presidency. Area leaders can forward requests to the Priesthood and Family Department at ext. 2-2933.   15755  

 


